
 

Wairau Valley School 

 ñManaging Successfully in a Complex Worldò 

Term 4, Week 6                       Friday 24 November 2017 

School Wide Competency:  Participating and Contributing 

Dear Parents/Caregivers,  
Kia ora koutou, 
Message from Principal: 
Hi everyone, 
Time has raced by again with only 3 weeks left of the Term!  The teachers 
have been busy doing testing and preparing reports, which should come out 
before the end of week 8.  The students have been enjoying a lot of different 
activities including Kapa Haka, dancing, play practice and swimming.  We 
have been lucky to have the pool ready for swimming earlier this season, due 
to having the pool filled after the upgrade was completed in July.  This will now 
be a regular occurrence over winter, the pool will be ówinterisedô rather than 
emptied.  This will mean a quicker turn-around for preparing it for the swim 
season.  Pool keys are now available for purchase from the school office. 
Our Pets Day and the Group Day went very well, everybody involved did a 
great job!  The students put a lot of effort into their entries and pets, and we 
were very proud of them on both days.  We thought the new school shirts 
looked very smart!  There are many people to thank for their help with Pets 
Dayðwe cannot personally thank every one of you, but we are very grateful 
for your support.  Well done P.T.A for the great fundraising effort and the many 
helping hands, your fundraising total of $3,100 is incredible.   
We are very pleased to have purchased 2 second hand garden sheds for the 
school.  The small shed will be used for gardening tools, and the large shed 
will be used as a PE Shed.  This will be much more user-friendly for staff and 
students, not to mention freeing up space in the Caretakers shed. 
The Renwick Medical Centre have commenced a Clinic here at the school    
library every Wednesday morning 9.30 amð12pm.  Please call them if you 
would like to make an appointmentðthey are taking new enrolments.   
The end of year Prize Giving is on the 13th December at the Community Hall, 
we hope to see many family members and community there joining us for our 
end of year celebrations.  The children have been doing a lot of practice for the 
school play and carol singing, they will be looking forward to displaying their 
talents on stage.  
I look forward to seeing you there. 
Regards, 
Karen 
 
 








